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Head Teacher - Neil Tyler  

Weekday  Time  Event Venue  Taken By  

Monday  12.15 - 13.15 
15.30 - 16.30 
19.00 - 20.00 

YR4&5 Home Learning Club 
Freestyle Soccer 
Governors Meeting   

Miss de Rossi’s Class 
Field 
Main Hall  

Miss de Rossi 
Mr Jones  
Governors  

Tuesday 09.00 - 15.30 
09.00 - 11.30 
12.30 - 13.15 
15.30 - 16.30 
18.15 - 20.00 

YR1 Trip to Sudbury Hall  
Samba Drumming 
YR6 Revision Club 
Running Club  
Taekwon-do 

Sudbury Hall, Derbyshire 
Small Hall  
Year 6 Classrooms 
Field 
Main Hall  

Year 1 Teachers 
Year 4 Teachers  
Mrs Burton 
Mrs Devereux/Mrs Varrier/Miss Rigby  

Mr Bonfield 

Wednesday 08.30 - 08.50 
12.15 - 12.35 
12.50 - 14.00 

Selected YR3 Reading Club  
YR4 Worship Team  
Woodwind  

Library  
KS1 Activity Area  
Library  

Mrs Marsh  
Mrs Stiles  
Miss Gunn 

Thursday  
09.00 - 12.40 
12.30 - 13.15 
12.50 - 13.15 
15.30 - 16.15 
15.30 - 16.30 
17.30 - 19.45 

 
Guitar 
YR6 Revision Club  
Year 2 Choir  
KS2 Choir  
Freestyle Dodgeball 
Taekwon-do 

 
Library 
Year 6 Classrooms 
Mrs Walter’s Class 
Main Hall  
Playground 
Main Hall  

 
Mr Smith 
Miss Longley 
Mrs Walter/Miss Fortnum 
Mrs Marsh, Mrs Devereux,Mrs varrier 
Freestyle  
Mr Bonfield 

Friday 08.30 - 08.50 
09.00 - 10.20 
12.45 - 15.00 
15.30 - 16.30 

Selected YR3 Reading Club  
Violin & Cello  
Selected YR5&6 Swimming  
Freestyle Dodgeball 

Library   
Library  
The Mounts  
Field 

Mrs Marsh 
Mr Ebrahim  
Miss Bond/Miss Hope  
Freestyle 

Sunday 10.30 - 11.30  Brixworth Community Church  
- Informal Service 

Main Hall Rev Andy Lloyd Williams 

Events for week beginning 13th March 2023  

 

 

 

You can now book your space for our spring term 

parent evenings via ParentMail, if you have not yet 

done so already.   

The system only allows for 1 slot per child. If this 

presents an issue please contact the class teacher. 

The appointment will enable you to discuss your 

child's progress and next steps.  

Please ensure you make an appointment for each of 

your children who attend the school. 

Mothers Day Stall 

 

 

  

Just to remind you that the Mothers Day Stall will be 

held on Thursday 16th March. The gifts will range in 

price from £1 up to £10.  

All the children will have the opportunity to  

purchase a gift for their mother / primary care  

giver.  

If you would like your child to buy a gift, please can 

you send their money in an envelope marked with 

their name, along with a carrier bag to carry the gift 

home safely.  

Adverse Weather Conditions  

In the event of a school closure due to adverse weather conditions, a message will be 

sent out via ParentMail as well as a notice being added to our website.  
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Assembly Theme Week Commencing 13th March  
Fruit of the Spirit - Fruitfulness, Gentleness, Self Control 

Congratulations to the following children who have won awards for consistently  

upholding one or more of the school values.   

Respect  

Harry S  

Marlie B 

Amelia C  

Aspiration  

Elara R  

Piper de R 

Jacob M  

Excellence 

Joseph S  

Inclusion  

Amelie V  

The children had great fun enjoying the snow this 

week. As you can see here, they made snowmen, 

snow angels and loved seeing who could make the 

biggest ball of snow.  



 

 

Page 3                                               Primary Word Friday 10th March 2023 

Reading is exciting, like the first time a bird 

spreads out its wings.  

Reading is calm like a baby elephant sleeping 

cosily.  

Reading is loyal, like when a kitten first opens 

its eyes.  

Reading is relaxing like a tired bat hanging 

from a tree.  

Reading is terrifying, like a shark roaming the 

seas.  

Reading is magical, like a horse galloping 

through the green grass.  

Reading is quiet, like a mouse sneaking yummy 

cheese from the fridge.  

Reading is funny, like a sea cucumber rolling 

away.   

Reading is sad, like a poor puppy on the 

streets.  

Reading is adventurous like a bug climbing up 

a flower. - By Daisy B & Layla P, Year 3 

In Years 1 and 2 we looked at the Front Covers and 

Blurbs from lots of different picture books and  

answered questions about them. We then had time to 

read and share some of the books. We really  

enjoyed reading lots of different picture books and 

loved going to the book swap to choose a book to 

take home.   

I liked all the reading in the morning. I loved the 

teacher swap too. Mrs Burton came and read The Jolly 

Witch and some of The Owl who was Afraid of the 

Dark. -  By Macy M, Year 2   

The best bit was when I swapped a book. I liked  

getting a new book.  - By Oliver P, Year 1   



 

 

Reading is satisfying, when sitting on the sofa in front of 

the burning fire.   

Reading is generous, when mum feeds a baby.  

Reading is calm, when sitting on chairs in the garden  

listening to the tweeting birds.  

Reading is joyful, like when a mother sheep has baby 

lambs.  

Reading is quiet, like sleeping kittens that have just been 

born.  

Reading is mythical, when dragons sleep on clouds 

fighting unicorns.  

Reading is adventurous, like dogs hopping from future 

and past.  

- By Jackson F, Year 3 
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Continued... 

I really liked World Book Day.  

The best bit was the book swap because 

there were loads of books and you could 

choose whichever one you liked. I got  

Mummy Fairy and Me.  

- By Seren E, Year 2   



 

 

‘Still Into You’ 

By Paramore  

On World Book Day, we had a great day. We started off 

with an assembly based upon books and different  

genres; a child from each class was selected to tell us 

their favourite book and a little bit about it (no spoilers 

of course!) We did this so we could find out about  

other books and find ones we might want to read.   

After assembly, we did a book swap that consisted of  

taking up to 3 books into school and taking one back 

at home. I liked this because it meant that if I had any 

books that I wasn’t going to read anymore then I could 

give them to another child and I could take a new one 

home. This was really fun and lots of children in my 

class got to take some great books away with them.   

At the end of the day, we swapped teachers! Mrs  

Partridge came up to our class to share her favourite 

books while Miss Bond went to down to Foundation 

Stage. It was a great experience and fun to have  

another teacher for a while!  - By Jacob M, Year 6  

Scholastic Book Fair 
 

Over the course of the four 

evenings we had the book fair, 

we earned an amazing 

£1226.63 worth of Scholastic 

Rewards to spend on books 

for school.  
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